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OPD News: 
 

 

OPD Shooting Investigation  
 

 
 

 
The Oakland Police Department (OPD) is currently investigating a report of shots 
fired near Skyline High School. Today, just before 11:30 am, OPD's 
Communications Division received a call reporting possible shots fired in the area. 
Officers immediately responded to the scene and found no victims of gunfire. 
  
As a precautionary measure, the school was placed on lockdown. 
  
During the preliminary investigation, additional officers in the area located and 
detained individuals believed to be connected to the shooting. They also recovered 
a firearm. 
  
Please note that this is an ongoing investigation, and no additional details will be 
released at this time. 
 


